Report to ADSCOM Revision of C37.59 Conversion of Power Switchgear Equip – 2 Oct 01





During the time since the last meeting at Charleston, there have been many comments and concerns voiced related to interlocking with a focus on controls compatibility.  It has been noted that the existing standards do not require blocking for new equipment controls compatibility. Although new installations typically are not concerned with interchangeability with older equipment and are easy to keep separate, often conversions may have at least a time period with some devices converted and some not. This raises the increased probability of operational errors if the conversion controls are not fully compatible with the previous controls. It appears the revision of C37.59 will emphasize and require the problem to be clearly addressed by the converter and user. It will also require the installation of a clear label, focused to the installation, as well as instruction book warnings.
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